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Genie's 'Public Information' Newsletter

Public Information reports on important news relevant to our local area. There is no specific publication
schedule, as it goes out ‘as and when’ the information justifies a newsletter. To comment on this or any

Genie story, please email contact@genienews.org (no anonymous comments will be published).

An Extraordinary Parish Council
Meeting (EPCM) will take place in
Goring Village Hall at 7.30pm this
Wednesday 13 September 2017. All are
welcome.

The issues to be discussed relate to the offer of a new

primary school for Goring and the Neighbourhood Plan

| GORING VILLAGE HALL | (NP)_

There will be an extended Public Forum so that
attendees can share their views, as well as a Q & A session, so that individuals can seek clarification

about the relevant issues.

Following presentations and the general discussion, the council will consider two motions put forward by

councillors:

1. That the council agree to support the school to work through the process to get the best school facilities
for Goring.
2. To consider, should the first motion be passed, whether that support would depend on the work being

done outside the NP process, or to request that it be within the NP process.

Further details and the full agenda are available via this link:

www.goringpc.org/meetings/details.php?meeting=451

An audio recording of the meeting will be made, to enable people who cannot attend to listen to the full
proceedings afterwards. The recording, organised by Genie News, will be available from the next day

onwards via a link on the Genie website (www.genienews.org) to the YouTube channel.




PS: On Monday 11 September 2017, at 7.30pm, there will be a regular meeting of Goring-on-Thames

Parish Council in the Belléme Room, Goring Village Hall.

Further details are available via this link:

www.goringpc.org/meetings/details.php?meeting=447

If you like receiving this information and feel that others will benefit, please forward to others and
encourage them to subscribe. Also, to ensure you consistently receive the e-mails it is suggested that you

either 'whitelist' www.genienews.org or add us to your contact list.

More details on Genie newsletters here.

To send in news items, use news@genienews.org






